
From: Post, Jennifer (Law 
Sent: 9/21/2011 1:27:29 PM 
To: Greene, Eric (eric.greene@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Buchsbaum, Craig (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CMB3); 

Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/QU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS); 
Redacted 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: SDG&E Advice Letter 2288-E 

Eric: 

PG&E will not be filing an advice letter similar to the one filed by SDG&E because we are currently 
drawing down the HBPP non-qulalified trust and will have no current balances in the non-qualified trust 
by the end of the year. Additionally, all amounts in the future that would have been contributed to the 
non-qualified trust will be currently spent. 

Best, 
Jennifer 

From: Greene, Eric [mailto:eric.greene@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2011 9:32 AM 
To: Post, Jennifer (Law) 
Cc: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: FW: SDG&E Advice Letter 2288-E 

Jennifer / John: 

SDG&E submitted an advice letter requesting CPUC approval to transfer the non-qualified 
decommissioning trust funds to the qualified trusts for tax advantages now that the State and Federal 
tax laws are in agreement. Is PG&E in a position to do the same and can we expect a similar advice 
letter from PG&E? Thanks. 

Eric Greene 

CPUC - Energy Division 

From: SDG&E Tariffs [mailto:SDG&ETariffs@semprautilities.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2011 3:09 PM 

SB GT&S 0445174 

mailto:eric.greene@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:eric.greene@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:SDG&ETariffs@semprautilities.com


To: Subject: SDG&E Advice Letter 2288-E 

Attached is SDG&E's Advice Letter 2288-E. 

Subject: Amendment to the Qualified and Nonqualified Nuclear 
Decommissioning Trust Agreements to Reflect New Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission Regulations 

This email distribution includes service to interested parties in R. 10-05-004. 

This document will also be accessible on SDG&E's website: 
http://www.sdge.com/regulatorv/tariff/advice index.shtml. 


